
SPCS Families,

Let me begin by wishing you all a Happy New Year! I hope you had the
chance to catch up with friends and family and enjoy some rest and
relaxation over the extended break. 

As we approach the holiday honoring Dr. Martin Luther King JR., I am
reminded of one of my favorite quotes of his, “Our lives begin to end
the day we become silent about things that matter.”

One of the things I appreciate most about our SPCS staff is that we
are not silent about the things that matter and together we continue to
provide a high-quality education to our students. I am excited to begin
our work for the second half of the school year to ensure that learning
continues and we strive to be a place where all students enjoy
learning, develop strong relationships, and continue to grow each day
socially, emotionally, spritually, and academically. As always, thank you
for your continued support.

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. The old has
passed away; behold, the new has come.”  2 Corinthians 5:17

In Him, 
Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

01/17/2025

Spirit Week
1/21-24/25

MLK Jr. Day - NO SCHOOL
1/20/25

100th Day
2/5/25

NO SCHOOL
2/17/25

8th Annual FUN RUN
3/7/25



Second graders visited Zoo Tampa at Lowry Park recently where
they had the opportunity to explore the park as well as have an
excavation experience where they washed away the sand to reveal
Amethyst, Rose Quartz, “Fools Gold”, Emeralds, and many more
gemstones. They got to take home their finds as well!

6 T H  G R A D E  S C I E N C E
Sixth graders are exploring the solar system as part of their studies in astronomy. Groups designed and
constructed planetary mobiles. Each team worked to bring a creative spin on their projects. Lab teams
used their STEM skills to create unique projects with their own galactic spin. 

2 N D  G R A D E  F I E L D  T R I P

Monday 1/20/25

Monday 2/17/25



We are proud of our student’s accomplishments during the 2nd Semester.  Elementary students were
recognized this week, not only for their academic achievements but for their Christian character and
outstanding effort!



CHARACTER DAY
Thursday 1/23/25

SPCS January 21 - January 24

SPIRIT DAY
Friday 1/24/25

Wear school colors - red, white, and blue

DECADES DAY
Tuesday 1/21/25

CLASS COLOR DAY
Wednesday  1/22/25

K- Purple 
1- Light Blue

2- Yellow
3- Black
4- Green

5- Orange
6- Red

7- Dark Blue
8- Pink

"School Spirit is the Best Spirit"



PORCH
The

SPCSa t

minor renovation        major remodel

727.290.6820 dassolutions13.com

to

Our 2025 FUN RUN is scheduled
for Friday 3/7/25!

ST
. PETERSBURG

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL2025

We are so excited about the
addition of THE PORCH to our SPCS
campus.  The project was just one of

the enhancements made possible
with funds raised from last year’s

FUN RUN!  We want to thank 
DAS Construction Services for

bringing the vision to life! 


